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Leverkusen, Germany, February 24, 2016 – At its meeting today, the Supervisory 

Board of Bayer AG approved the Board of Management's recommendation that a 

dividend payment of EUR 2.50 (2014: EUR 2.25) per share be proposed to the Annual 

Stockholders' Meeting on April 29, 2016. “2015 was a very good year for Bayer. We 

would like our stockholders to share appropriately in this success,” explained Bayer CEO 

Dr. Marijn Dekkers. With 826,947,808 shares entitled to the dividend, the total dividend 

payment would amount to EUR 2,067 million (2014: EUR 1,861 million), an increase of 

11.1 percent. 

 

The Bayer Group’s consolidated financial statements for 2015 will be presented and 

discussed at the Financial News Conference on February 25, 2016. 
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Forward-Looking Statements  
This release may contain forward-looking statements based on current assumptions and forecasts made by Bayer 
management. Various known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors could lead to material differences 
between the actual future results, financial situation, development or performance of the company and the estimates 
given here. These factors include those discussed in Bayer’s public reports which are available on the Bayer website at 
http://www.bayer.com/. The company assumes no liability whatsoever to update these forward-looking statements or to 
conform them to future events or developments. 

Bayer proposes increased dividend for 2015 of EUR 2.50 per share

Total dividend payout rises 11.1 percent to EUR 2,067 million 

 


